
 

A Parent Teacher meeting was organised at Aggarwal College Ballabgarh on 26th 

December 2021 as an annual ritual under Parents Teachers Association of the 

college. This is organised to apprise the parents of the performance of their wards. 

The meeting was conducted under Parent Teacher Association of the college. The 

chairperson of the event was Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta. In his address he 

told all the parents present about the various facilities, certificate courses, 

scholarships, incentives, digital classrooms and other benefits provided to the 

students for their holistic growth. He said that the times are right when the students 

need to peep inside themselves and work on their shortcomings so as to meet the 

demands and competition in the society. The convener of the event was Dr. 

K.L.Kaushik, who also addressed the parents and students and told them to work 

hard and fulfill their dreams. Some parents also provided useful suggestions for the 

growth of the students and the institution also. The event ended on a note of 

optimism as all the parents and students were highly satisfied with the facilities 

being provided to them for their overall growth and development and the support 

and guidance provided by the staff. Aggarwal College Ballabgarh keeps organising 

such interactions from time to time to apprise the parents about their children. 

More than 150 parents attended this event. 


